
Welcome TVES Kindergarten Families,

We are so excited to have your child in our class this year! We will be

busy moving and setting up our newly constructed kindergarten rooms

this summer and can’t wait to share our new classroom with our new

students! We set very high expectations for each student in our

classrooms because we KNOW that every child can succeed! We are

going to do everything we can to make our time together fun,

educational, and easy for families. We are excited to work as a team

this school year!

Here at Tanque Verde we provide a safe educational environment that

fosters developmentally appropriate academic, social, and emotional

learning..You will be receiving more information in the upcoming weeks

to help prepare you and your child for kindergarten.  Please remember

that the Kindergarten Team and Administration are always available to

answer any questions or concerns you may have. 

Please Give your children an extra hug at night and tell them it is from

their teachers. We can’t wait to see you on the first day of school!




